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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Revision of RDA 1.7.3 (Punctuation)

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to revise the general instruction for handling punctuation in
transcribed elements. ACOC supports the proposal.

The proposed revision is agreed to.



